
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets MP Osama Al-Badr

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with His Excellency MP

Osama Al-Badr, representing the Mandaean Sabian community, to discuss the status of Iraqi

communities and their opportunities within the Iraqi context. His Eminence reiterated the

importance  of  managing  diversity  in  Iraq  by  utilizing  its  communities  as  bridges  of

communication with both the region and the world.

H.E.  also  emphasized  the  shared  responsibility  to  safeguard  and  strengthen  the  current

stability, and to work towards turning it into lasting stability, which is crucial for

advancing the country’s development.


